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Christ Church Academy
Wrose Brow Road

Shipley

Bradford

BD18 2NT

01274 410349

admin@cca.bradford.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster
Date: Tuesday 8th September 2020

Dear parents and carers,
It has been a real pleasure welcoming your children back to school and we have had a fantastic couple of days. We are so impressed by how resilient and positive they are, and they are a real credit to you all. 

Thank you for your understanding in helping us with the new staggered starts and ends to the day. The staggered start is required as part of the guidance for the government and all schools have been asked to make sure that as few adults as possible congregate at the beginning and end of the school day. As you know, although we have a large site, we only have useable entrances at the front of school. The timetable we have put together is designed to get the children in and out as quickly as possible whilst avoiding having a large number of people at any one time. 

We are constantly reviewing arrangements and would like to try the following to make things run more smoothly:

At the start of the day

 Staff will call the children in to line up when it is their time to come in to school. The children will be asked to come in and stand on one of the lines painted on the floor. Parents should say goodbye at the gate wherever possible. Of course, if a child is distressed their parent may wish to walk them to their line.

Parents should then leave. If parents are waiting to drop off another child in another class, they should wait on the yellow lines on the other side of the road. 

If you have dropped off a younger child and want to wait with an older child in either year 3, 4 or 5 please wait on the yellow lines on the other side of the road. If you are happy to leave an older child to wait alone, then please ask them to line up on the green lines between the school and the bus stop where staff will supervise them until it is time for them to go in. Children younger than year 3 should not be left unsupervised by their parent until their class goes in. 

At the end of the day

Parents of children using the car park entrance in years 1, 2 and 3 will be asked to come into the carpark at the time their child is due to come out. They will be asked to wait on the yellow lines. When the children come down they will be asked to stand on the blue line opposite their adult. This is so that we can match pupils to the adult collecting them, as quickly as possible. Teacher’s will check that each child is with the right adult before inviting them to leave. Please leave as quickly as possible and do not gather outside the school. 

If you are waiting for an older child to come out, please wait on the yellow lines on the other side of the road. 

Parents of children in classes using the footpath will be asked to come and wait on the steps when it is their classes time. At all other times please wait on the yellow lines opposite the school.

Year 6

If your child is sensible and you feel it is safe, we would encourage you to allow your child to walk to and from school by themselves. Year 6 children can go straight into class in the morning without waiting. If you would like your child to walk home alone, please inform the school office in writing (you can send a note with your child).

At all times please maintain 2M social distance from other parents and children. Please try not to be too early or too late, and stick as closely as possible to your pick up and drop off time. 
Yours faithfully

Mrs. P Foster
Head Teacher

